

Jolly Roger Parks® to Celebrate 60th Season with Memorial Day Weekend Kick-Off

Jolly Roger Amusement Parks® will mark its 60th anniversary and the start of the summer this Memorial Day weekend. Splash Mountain Water Park will officially open on Saturday, May 25 at 10 a.m., joining the four other Jolly Roger Parks® that are already open for limited hours.

Be a part of this historic moment as we pay homage to our history, enjoying the nostalgia and embracing the exhilarating prospects that lie ahead.

"This is a milestone moment where our community gets to honor and reflect on an Ocean City classic, one that has driven our resort forward," said Steve Pastusak, Vice President of Jolly Roger Amusement Parks®. "It's a joy for us to commemorate six decades of bringing families together, serving as a pillar of our community, and welcoming guests from around the world to enjoy our specialty — thrills, and adventures at our family-friendly parks."

Ride enthusiasts, game lovers, and their families are invited to join Jolly Roger Parks® in celebrating with giveaways and fun surprises throughout the upcoming #MyJollySummer!

The official 60th Anniversary Celebration event will take place on June 4 at 5 p.m.

For more information on Jolly Roger Amusement Parks® 60th Anniversary visit https://jollvrogerpark.com/60th-anniversary/.

About Jolly Roger Amusement Parks: Jolly Roger Park® is comprised of Jolly Roger at the Pier®, Jolly Roger at 30th Street®, SpeedWorld®, Splash Mountain Water Park, and Jolly Roger Mini Golf®. Founded in 1964 by Charles "Buddy" Jenkins, Jolly Roger Parks® offers a wide range of new-aged and nostalgic family-friendly fun in Ocean City, MD, with rides, amusements, games, waterslides, and more.



